
Due to the ongoing situation with COVID-19 we are asking the public to contact the fire station 
via the following methods: 
 

EMERGENCY: 911 
Non-Emergency Monday – Friday 7am to 5pm (603) 772-9756 

Non-Emergency after hours on Duty Officer (603) 583-3149 
 
If you believe you need medical assistance and it is not an emergency we ask you to contact you 
primary care physician.   
 
More information concerning Coronavirus Information about COVID-19 and how to minimize 
the spread and protect yourself and those you come into contact with can be found below:    
 
Centers for Disease Control: 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html   
 
NH Department of Health and Human Services - 
https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/dphs/cdcs/2019ncov.htm    
 
211NH is New Hampshire's statewide, comprehensive, information and referral service operated 
by Granite United Way and will replace the current Department of Public Health Hotline (603-
2714496) for COVID-19 related questions. 
 
The members of the Stratham Fire Department remain committed to provide all Emergency 
Services without interruption.  We are working closely with the NH Standards of Fire and EMS 
Training to ensure we have the most up to date information to handle the COVID-19 pandemic.  
We are regularly communicating with our local hospitals and Mutual Aid agreements.  The 
Stratham Fire Department continues to be active members of the Stratham Office of Emergency 
Management where we receive regular updates from the State of NH Office of Emergency 
Management. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the Stratham Fire Department for assistance.    
 


